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To Cumberland Council,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to express my strong OBJECTION to the proposed
construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe, NSW
2141 (Lot 1 DP 778492), as outlined in File: DA2023/0130. | firmly believe that this project would have
several negative impacts on our neighbourhood and significantly compromise the quality of life for its
residents.

Firstly, the establishment of an organic waste transfer station in such close proximity to residential areas
raises grave concerns about potential health risks. The accumulation and transportation of organic waste
can generate unpleasant odors and attract pests, such as rodents and insects. These factors would not
only create an unbearable living environment for residents but also pose a serious threat to public health by
increasing the risk of diseases and contamination. The stench and potential hazards associated with a
waste transfer station would undoubtedly diminish the desirability of our neighborhood and impact property
values.

Secondly, the proposed location is wholly inappropriate for such a facility due to its proximity to schools,
parks, and other community spaces. Organic waste transfer stations generate heavy traffic, both in terms
of trucks delivering waste and customers accessing the facility. The increased traffic flow, noise pollution,
and potential safety hazards pose a significant risk to the safety of our children and pedestrians in the area.
Furthermore, the presence of a waste transfer station in our community would deter families from utilizing
local recreational spaces, diminishing the overall well-being and vibrancy of our neighbourhood.

I urge you to carefully consider the objections raised by concerned residents and take immediate action to
halt the proposed construction of the organic waste transfer station at 109A Church Street. | believe that
alternative sites, away from residential areas and community spaces, should be thoroughly evaluated to
ensure the health, safety, and well-being of the residents are prioritised.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely,
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